
Pumpkin Decorating Contest: 

Elms Elementary would like to invite our students to be part of Elms’ 2nd Pumpkin 
Decorating Contest!  We hope families will enjoy this activity together at home and then 
bring the finished pumpkins to decorate the hallways of Elms. Feel free to check out 
examples on PINTEREST and other sites.  Please know if you purchase pumpkins at 
Cicconi Farms, Elms PTN will receive 10% of the sales. Please let them know you go to 
Elms Elementary School.  

Pumpkin Contest Information 

o It should be a SMALL pumpkin that your child is able to independently 
carry, and it must be a REAL pumpkin. 

o Please do not carve or cut any part of the pumpkin. 

 Pumpkins may be brought to Elms beginning October 11th. 

 Any pumpkins that arrive after 3:00pm on Friday, Oct. 22nd may not be included 
in the contest as judging will take place that afternoon. 

 To be entered, please include your child’s name, grade level, and teacher’s 
name on a paper/index card and have it attached to the pumpkin. 

 The pumpkins will be displayed in the hallways until Oct. 29th, when they will be 
sent home in time for Halloween. 

 Please have your child bring in their pumpkin to school.  

 If you do not want your child to bring the pumpkin to school, parents/guardians 
can drop off the pumpkin at the school between 9:30 AM - 12:00 PM at front 
reception.

Voting

 There will be a Pumpkin Committee to vote on the pumpkins.  The committee 
members will consist of a staff representative from each grade level.  

 Winners will be posted on the Elms website and announced school-wide during 
our morning message.

 Our PTN will be purchasing a small prize for the winners of each grade level.

We hope you will enjoy spending time as a family creating your pumpkin!   


